
Notice of Jasper County Short term  

Rental requirements. 

 

All Short Term Rental properties are required to obtain a short term 

rental license from Jasper County Planning and Zoning office. 

Applications will be accepted November 14, 2024 through the close of 

business on December 13, 2024. Only short term rental properties 

that meet the requirements set forth in the short term rental 

ordinance will be eligible for a license.  

 

The short term rental application and the ordinance can be found on 

the Planning and Zoning page of the Jasper County GA website. 

https://jaspercountyga.org/planning-and-zoning/ 

 


